
 



 

      We’re married! The whole wedding 
weekend was an incredible time, and we felt 
your love and prayers for us. We feel very 
privileged that you care about our lives; 
much like Paul wrote to the Thessalonian 
church: “Because we loved you so much, we 
were deligthed to share with you not only 
the gospel of God but our lives as well.” 

      There is much change ahead, which we’re 
excited about! We’ll road trip from CA to 
Indianapolis where Matt will join Jenny in
her apartment. We’ll also travel back to 
Chicago in early August to help close down 
the Cru summer mission project. August
20th we’ll begin planning for the fall 
semester with the Cru team in Indy. We’re 
eager to learn how to do ministry together!  
Pray for grace and patience with each other.

You can pray for us during this time of 
moving and transition:

- prioritize and connect with God during 
the midst of change
- serve one another in little and big things
- physical and emotional endurance during 
travels; safety as well
- learn to appreciate differences and enjoy 
commonalities

Thank you for your continued partnership 
with us! We really couldn’t do it without 
you! 

   With gratitude,
   Matt & Jenny


